Miss Greenwalt’s Corner

Dear Parents,

| hope you all enjoyed your Thanksgiving Break. As we enter the busy
season with Christmas approaching, we will continue working hard to finish out
this semester strong.

We have a fundraiser this week. If your child donates $2.00 to United
Way, they are able to wear PJ’s on Friday (December 1%).

We are collecting for Toys for Tots as well. Donations can be brought in
through December 11,

NWEA testing will begin next Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday for 2™
grade. Please make sure your child is eating a healthy breakfast and getting a
good night’s rest in order to do their best on those days.

We will be covering measurement in class this week. It will be a fun time
as we get to test out our measuring skills with classroom items as well as
challenge items. We do not have a weekly test this week, but will be doing a
fluency grade. I’'m excited about our week and can’t wait to get started!

Sincerely,
Miss Greenwalt

sgreenwalt@gcsc.k12.in.us phone: 317-326-3117 ext. 210
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Subject Areas:

Unit 3: Week 3: Anansi Goes Fishing

Compare and Contrast/Summarize

Verbs: Past, Present, and Future

Compound Words

Narrative Poem

Amazing Words: consume, shrewd, gloat,
contentment, incident, prey,boast,snicker,cure

Unit 4: Place Value and Measurement

Playing Target
How Big is a Foot
The Inch

The Centimeter

Spelling

e basketball
e weekend

e birthday

e bathtub

e driveway
e raindrop

e someone
e something
e riverbank
e backyard

e bedtime

e mailbox

Upcoming Dates:

e 12/1 United Way
Donate for PJ Day

e 12/5NWEA
Testing

e 12/6 NWEA
Testing

e 12.7 Movie Night

e 12/11 Toys for
Tots Deadline

e 12/19 Dine to
Donate







